
Please pass HB 2357 and eliminate the OFRI.
The OFRI has promoted the industry viewpoint and wasted public funding; we want transparency of public funding and independent, 
science-based currilumum in schools.
Funding for outdoor education should not go through the OFRI.
The OFRI has illegally lobbied against climate smart logging; we want to support forest management based on science and to 
eliminate clear-cutting/road building in forests.
Please support HB 2357 and support science.


